Advanced LWR Program
UTILITY STEERING COMMITTEE

February 12, 1991
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Document Control Desk
USNRC
Washington, D.C. 20555

Gentlemen:

Enclosed is a copy of the report entitled "Passive ALWR Source Term." This
report is submitted by the ALWR Program to provide technical support for
the updated design basis source term requirement contained in Volume II1,
Chapter 5 of the Utility Requirements Document.

The source term update is an important ALWR initiative, and we look
forward to continuing dialogue with the staff and ultirmate resolution of their

initiative in the Passive ALWR Requirements Document SER.

If you have any questions, please call John D. Trotter at EPRI, (415) 855-2786.

Sincerely,

T¥7 Kintner, Chairman
ALWR Steering Committee
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ce:  T.]. Kenyon (with attachment)
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